July 27, 2009

Jerry Wickham

Sr Hazardous Materials Expert

1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy #250

Alameda CA 94502-6577

RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000355 22315 Redwood Road, Castro Valley, CA
Dear Mr. Wickham;

Could you please send us something in writing to explain why we are still attached to a
property we sold 4 or 5 years ago..

It seems to me that the party that purchased the property from us would inherit any
underground “Water” problems...and we would no longer have anything to do with that

property.

When you explain this please do it in terms that we will understand. Thank you in
advance for your explanation.

Sincerely,
~ Mary Moore

Cc: Bill Courtney & Ed Moore — EMB Group
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